## BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING APRIL 17<sup>TH</sup> 2018 AGREED REPORT

- The Board welcomes the Department of Education's decision to provide an extension to expand Gaelcholáiste Choilm to accommodate 600 students.
- The Board wishes to sincerely thank the Parents Association for its work in enhancing the school experience for all students. In particular the Board wishes to acknowledge the Parent Association for highlighting the importance of mental health to parents and to students.
- The Boards wishes to sincerely thank staff for their continued support of examination students and in particular to thank staff for the extra work carried out during the Easter holidays.
- The Board extends their best wishes to the Leaving Certificate and Junior Certificate students in the state examinations.
- Plans are already in place to continue to develop and improve the school environment during the summer break.
- The Board wishes to thank all staff for their tremendous work in providing such a high standard of education in a very caring environment.